
Planning application comment was submitted on the03 June 2023 09:43 AM 

The following is a comment on application PI63932/0 by T Newhill 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: I object to the following Planning Application, due to purchasing our house in^H for the simple fact 
of overlooking the fields, rather than looking on to other houses. Purchase of our house was purely for this 
reason only. I fail to see how the town will cope, e.g the doctors/dentists. Nobody in my family is registered at a 
dentist locally. It's a pity that work wasn't concentrated on fixing the roads, especially the main roads - and 
making those safe, before adding to it by overpopulating the tiny town any more.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: T 

Last name: Newhill 

Email:

Postcode: HR7 4TY

Address: 23 Hardwick Close, Bromyard, HR7 4TY

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Not applicable

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details? 
id=163932

Form reference: FS-Case-521135822


